For Catholic Schools Week this year, Sacred Heart Students and Staff will have prayer time before
the Blessed Sacrament. Starting with exposition of the blessed Sacrament at 8:50 a.m. until 2
p.m., St. Patrick Church will open for Eucharistic Adoration. Parishioners are invited to come in
and pray. WE, ESPECIALLY, NEED VOLUNTEERS TO SIGN UP FOR A TIME ON THE PRAYER SHEET

(ON THE GIFT TABLE) DURING THE LUNCH AND RECESS PERIOD. Come in and spend some prayer

time before the LORD. This is a great way to experience one of the many prayer traditions of the

| Roman Catholic Church



